
From: Suzanne Marshall (suzannemarshall13@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: IPC-E-19-19: Idaho Power 2019 IRP
Date: Friday, January 8, 2021 7:21:36 PM

Dear R. Idaho PUC,

I support Idaho Power's move toward 100% Clean Energy in its latest Integrated Resource Plan.  I hope the PUC
will urge Idaho Power to 1) Speed up its plan to achieve 100% clean energy, including earlier exits from its coal
plants and gas plants; 2) Invest in local clean energy projects (NOT new gas plants) that benefit Idaho?s economy;
and 3) Give customers and communities a fair chance to own their own solar energy systems.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Marshall 
620 N 16th St
COEUR D ALENE, ID 83814
suzannemarshall13@gmail.com
(484) 241-0881

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.
If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.
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